
We are really looking forward to welcoming back our Year 2 pupils back next week. 

Please make sure you know your drop off and collection arrangements from last weeks 

letter and stick to you allocated times, for everyone's safety, with more pupils re-

turning to our schools. 

Please note that School Togs, Worcester, who are one of our uniform suppliers have 

informed us they are operating a strict booking system for visiting their shop. Please 

use the attached link to their shop for further details. www.schooltogs.com  

Another uniform supplier (Hindlip) Ace Essentials, Droitwich are  opening between 

10.00a.m. - 3.00p.m. Monday – Saturday for parents/carers to go to the shop. Custom-

ers must be prepared to wait to ensure social distancing. If you prefer you can either 

e-mail admin@aceessentials.co.uk with orders or inbox via our website http://www.ace

-essentials.co.uk/ They will put orders together and will contact to advise when ready 

for collection.  

A reminder that Bag to School donations at Tibberton can be dropped in a black bag 

at the (old) village hall on Monday 6th July. 

Have a fantastic weekend, Mr Gromski. 
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Moments that made me smile this week 

 

Minister Jeff Porter: 

Liverpool winning the title! 

Mrs Forrest: Reading with the children 

Miss Breakell: Sorting the September 

stock order! 






